
To the 
Marina Abramovic Class 
 
c/o Melati Suryodarmo 
Wiedenkamp 109 
D-38159 Gross Gleidingen 

 
 
 
 
 
October 30, 2001 
 
 
 
 
 
We herewith invite the artists of the Marina Abramovic Class to 
participate in a performance-event at the Viafarini exhibition space in 
Milan. The event is scheduled for October 2002 and will consist of a 
three-days-programme, including performances and an exhibition of 
works. 
 
Viafarini in Milan is a non-profit space, well-known for site-specific 
installations. It recently put up specific projects with Mona Hatoum, Asta 
Gröting, Jimmie Durham, Vito Acconci, Rosemarie Trockel and Tobias 
Rehberger. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Patrizia Brusarosco 
Director 
 
 



Melati Suryodarmo 
Wiedenkamp 109 
D-38159 Gross Gleidingen 

 
 
 
Dear Melati Suryodarmo, 
 
Thank you for your fax. Please find enclosed the letter of invitation. I 
hope it is fine for your purposes. 
 
We too are going to look for funding for the exhibition, through the 
Goethe-Institut, etc. As we usually do, we need to find all the resources 
necessary for the event, to cover all the costs, beginning with travel, 
accommodation and meals, transport and technical equipment. You are 
many and Viafarini is a private non-profit space, which in Italy means 
that it is poor! Your help in looking for funding will be fundamental. 
 
I also enclose a plan of the space. 
 
Patrizia Brusarosco 


